
PUBLIC NOTICE

Central Bank Auditorium Closure
The management of the Central Bank of Trinidad 
and Tobago wishes to advise the public that the 
Auditorium has been closed from Monday 1st 
December 2008, until further notice.

This closure has become necessary for the 
undertaking of urgent repairs and refurbishment 
works needed at the facility.

We do apologise for any inconvenience caused 
and look forward to your continued patronage 
when the facilities are re-opened

Thank you for your understanding.


